Brentwood Farms Audit Committee

At the February 9, 2023, Brentwood Farms annual meeting, it was decided to establish an internal Audit Committee made up of 4 or 5 Brentwood Farms residents to perform an audit of the POA financial records. The initial audit will be performed in January 2024 of the 2023 fiscal year records. There are two volunteers for this committee to date, and we would like to have two or three more members on the committee.

Preferred nominees will have an accounting or auditing background. If you are interested and feel qualified, please submit your background info to Sandra Taylor, Brentwood Farms POA secretary--email staylor@citrushills.com.